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Dear Ms Jensen, 

 

Thank you for your letter of 17 June expressing concern about the delay in publishing the 

Fitness Check of all chemicals legislation. I am writing on behalf of President Juncker, Vice- 

Presidents Timmermans and Katainen and Commissioner Vella. 

 

As you know, the Commission report on the Fitness Check was published last week on 25 

June, and it was discussed at the High Level Conference for EU Chemicals Policy 2030 – at 

which we had the pleasure of having your presence as one of the panellists.  

 

Indeed, the Fitness Check, the second REACH Review, and the Commission Communication 

on the Chemicals, Products and Waste Interface, and the studies towards a non-toxic 

environment, as well as the findings of the conference will all be used to determine future 

chemicals policy, to be decided by the next Commission.  

 

We look forward to a continued dialogue with you on this matter. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Cristina de Avila  

     Head of Unit  
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